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Southern Wake Representative Appointed to Leadership Position 

 

Raleigh, NC – Representative Erin Paré (R-Wake County) was appointed by her 
colleagues to serve as Deputy Conference Chair of the NC House Republican Caucus 
for the 2023-2024 legislative session.  

“I want to thank my constituents here in Southern Wake County for your confidence 
and support,” said Rep. Paré. “I am very grateful to my Republican colleagues in the 
North Carolina House for putting their trust in me to serve as Deputy Conference 
Chair for the upcoming session.” 

Representative Erin Paré began her first term as a member of the North Carolina 
House of Representatives in 2021, and was sworn-in to office on January 11, 2023 for 
her second term.  

Paré added, “I look forward to getting to work and leading for the people across our 
great state.” 

 


